
Dear Leaders: 
 
Ten years ago, when redistricting was taking place, 
several of us from the Yamhill County Democrats came to 
Salem to testify and request that Willamina, Sheridan, and 
Grand Ronde be included with McMinnville in order to help 
unify our county. Sadly, this did not happen and we 
continued to be split into four legislative districts. This 
makes it very difficult for us to find cohesiveness.  
 
I implore you to do whatever you can to unify our small 
county. 
 
Thank you! 
Liz Marlia-Stein 
971-241-1258 
 


